
Correction Notice Press 
Release

April 2, 2020 Princeton, New Jersey – URGENT PRESS RELEASE CHANGE FOR: March 30, 
2020 Stevens Institute of Technology Taps NJEFA to Finance the Construction of New Housing 
Towers and Student Center

This press release shall notify the public of a correction to NJEFA’s March 30, 2020, press 
release identified above. The March 30, 2020 release incorrectly identified certain projects 
financed through the NJEFA’s Stevens Institute of Technology 2020 Series A and Series B 
transactions. A portion of the project identified as part of the Stevens Institute of Technology’s 
2020 Series A and Series B transactions was part of a transaction with a different university 
and was not part of any Stevens Institute of Technology transaction.

These errors have been corrected and a revised release was posted today on the Authority’s 
website. The corrected, revised, release can be accessed by clicking here or on the button 
below.

NJEFA sincerely apologizes to Stevens Institute of Technology for the incorrect information 
contained in the March 30, 2020, press release. NJEFA takes full responsibility for the errors 
and is mindful of the extreme importance of accurately representing its project financings and 
the institutions we serve.
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